
 

 

 

 

January 26, 2024 

Mr. Mark Timmons 
City of Tupelo, Mississippi 
Tupelo Public Works 
604 Crossover Road 
Tupelo, MS 38804 

RE: Package Generator System Labor and Materials Contract 

 City of Tupelo, Mississippi – Fire Stations #3, #4, #6, #7 

Dear Mr. Timmons: 

We have evaluated the bids on the above referenced project.  After careful consideration and 
evaluation, we recommend you accept the total lump sum bid price of $280,010.00 from Liberty 
Electric, LLC for the Tupelo Fire Stations #3, #4, #6, and #7 Package Diesel Gas Generator 
System Labor and Materials Contract. 

Enclosed is the bid tabulation. 

The Purchase Order should be sent to: 

Liberty Electric, LLC 
P.O. Box 293 
Nettleton, MS  38858 

If there are any questions or you need additional information, please contact me at 901.261.4639. 

Sincerely, 

 

Allen & Hoshall 

 

 
 
Russell Scott Burleson, P.E. 
Sr. Vice President 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

M:\Tupelo Public Works\82056 - Fire Station 3 4 6 & 7 Diesel Gen\Corr\Owner\Fire Station Generator L&M Recommendation Letter to City of Tupelo.doc 


